
 

 
 

 

 

 

Master Builders WA welcomes todays announcement by the State Government of the 
deferral of the National Construction Code (NCC) 2019 for Western Australia. 

“In a letter to the Western Australian Premier on March 19th, Master Builders requested 
the State Government provide an additional transition period for the NCC 2019, in efforts to 
assist dealing with COVID-19.  We are pleased that the Government has agreed and 
confirmed the deferral.” according to Master Builders Western Australia Housing Director, 
Jason Robertson. 

“The State Government and the Attorney General’s office have shown great stewardship, 
through Master Builders engagement, to deliver an outcome that will benefit our industry 
and the consumer with immediate effect.” 

“Such measures are all about assisting as many people as possible. This is about keeping 
businesses afloat, getting people into their home, and having one of the main economic 
drivers continuing to run throughout this crisis.” Mr Robertson concluded. 
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